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Comments: Thank you for protecting our forests and allowing comments.  We COMPLETELY support Aspen Ski

Company in this communication project.  With more and more people enjoying our public lands, cell

communications availability is CRUCIAL to protect the public AND the land.  Furthermore, if there is some way

that the USDA or the Aspen Ski Company could use the power in these locations to have forest fire camera and

alert systems, it is a win win for everyone.  That request should not slow down the communication upgrade piece.

That must happen, but it should strongly be considered and funded to protect the forest from fires.  Getting

people to use the outdoors will get people to care for the outdoors.  Thank you!


